
   
 

      Friday 23rd October 2020   

Dear Parents and Carers 

COVID-19 
Please join me in sending best wishes and hopes for a speedy recovery to our staff member who has 
tested positive for COVID-19.  

For further information please refer to the letter we sent on Friday/Saturday.  

This is, and will be, a testing time for our community. Thank you for your kind messages and 
support. If you have any questions or queries please do get in touch. 

Sycamore Class Assembly 
Thank you Mrs Ware and Sycamore Class who were the first to broadcast a live sharing virtual 
assembly. Thank you to the parents and carers at home who gave up valuable time to join us. The 
children in each class will have the opportunity to share their learning with those at home 
throughout the year. The children really enjoy this opportunity and relish the chance to talk about 
their experiences and to celebrate their successes. Hazel Class are up next, so look out for the 
invite. It is great that we are able to use the technology in this way to stay connected. 

Poppy Appeal 
The Poppy Appeal was launched on 
Thursday and we have almost sold out 
of everything! Thank you all for your 
kind donations. We shall continue after 
half-term. Please remember to put your 
donation in an envelope labelled with 
your child’s name and the item they 
would like (please note the stock is now 
very now limited and no pink slap 
bands are available!). 
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FONTS NEWS 
FONTS – UPDATE – 23 October 2020 

FONTS are hosting a ‘Children of North Tawton Community Primary and Nursery School 
Spooky Halloween Fancy Dress’. 

It’s only £1 per school going child to enter. All you have to do is send a photo of your 
children/family all ready for Halloween at home this year, before 1st November to 
friendsofnorthtawton@gmail.com. On receipt of a photo our bank account details will be 
supplied for you to pay your entry fee. 

The chosen winner will receive a £10 voucher for ‘The Merry Go Round’ in North Tawton – 
thank you Sadie Coventry. 

All monies raised go back to our children via FONTS. 

Galleries of the photos submitted will be shared on 
ClassDojo for the school to see. If you would like to enter 
but do not want your child’s photo shared on ClassDojo, 
please include this information with your submission 
email. 

To contact FONTS with any questions, suggestions or 
comments, please use Class Dojo or email 
friendsofnorthtawton@gmail.com. 

Thank You & have a lovely half-term break,  

FONTS Committee 

Menu 2nd November - 18th December 

All meals for KS1 will be eaten in the hall. Each class remains 2M apart and the bubbles do not mix. 

Main Vegetarian Salad/Vegetables Packed lunch 
option

Pudding

Monday  Cottage pie Quorn veggie pie Carrots, broccoli and 
gravy

Tuna sandwich 
with salad and 
oven baked crisps

Frube or fruit 
salad

Tuesday Chicken curry Sweet potato lentil curry Whole grain 
vegetable rice and 
mixed vegetables

Jacket potato with 
cheese and salad

Fruity flapjack, 
Frube or fruit 
salad

Wednesday Roast chicken 
thigh

Vegetable roast Roast potatoes and 
seasonal vegetables

– Iced fruit 
smoothie 
dessert or fruit 
salad

Thursday Macaroni cheese with garlic bread Green beans and 
carrots

Jacket potato with 
baked beans and 
salad

Chocolate 
sponge, fruit 
salad or Frube

Friday Cod Veggie sausage Diced potatoes, 
sweetcorn and peas

Ham sandwich 
with salad and 
oven baked crisps

Shortbread or 
cookie, fruit 
salad or Frube
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Y3–Y6 Daily sandwich option available – Cheese/Tuna/Ham on WHOLEMEAL bread. 

All bookings to be made using School Gateway. 

HALF -TERM – RETURN TO SCHOOL MONDAY 2ND NOVEMBER 

FONTS CHRISTMAS CARDS REMEMBER TO PLACE YOUR ORDER BY FRIDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 

Term Dates 
https://www.ntcps.co.uk/uploads/8/0/6/1/80615962/2020_2021_term_dates.pdf 

Have	a	lovely	weekend	and	enjoy	the	extra	hour	tomorrow!	

Thank	you	

Miss	Chauhan	
	

Ash	 Class	 Art	 based	 on	 the	 story	 of	
the	Willow	Pattern.
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